
 
 

 

 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

OUTSTANDING 

Victor Mills (Director Works & Building Services) and Geoffrey Rosendale (Works & Services 

Coordinator) receiving their National Emergency Medals for their commitment and outstanding 

service to Wujal Community during the 2019 floods. 

The National Emergency Medal is an operational service medal which recognises significant or 

sustained service to others in a nationally significant emergency, for example, the bushfires in 

Victoria in 2009 and the floods and cyclone in Queensland in 2010 and 2011. 
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Got a Story or pictures you want to share 

 don’t forget to contact Amelia on 40839113 or email 

info@wujal.qld.gov.au 

Geoffrey Rosendale WWASC, Jade Christensen QRA, Victor Mills WWASC, Stephen Wilton CEO WWASC. Mr Christensen 

was the one who nominated Geoffrey and Victor for the Award. 

These medals are well deserved and 

hopefully make some acknowledgement 

of the commitment you both showed to 

the community during the flood. It was an 

honour to be present whilst you guys were 

presented with your awards. 

Jade Christensen 

Queensland Reconstruction Authority 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

WWASC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/wujalwujalcouncil/ 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Stephanie Dick, Wendy Rowlands, Kylie Mills, Vikki Burrows and Neal Ransom on completing their Cert iv in Leadership 

& Management 

Some happy and proud staff pictured receiving their certificates from CEO Stephen Wilton. (Vikki not pictured) 

VANDALISM 

Hopefully everyone enjoyed their Easter Long Weekend break. The Council staff 

certainly did. However, coming back to work was upsetting on discovering several 

windows at the main office building had been broken. 

VANDALISM IS NOT ACCEPTABLE 

Parents please speak to your children and tell them this is wrong and encourage 

them to do the right thing by their community. 

VANDALISM IS DISREPECTFUL TO THE COMMUNITY & THE PEOPLE 

IF YOU SEE THIS HAPPENING SPEAK UP 

KEEP WUJAL WUJAL A BEAUTIFUL PLACE TO LIVE 

Covid 19 

While we are a bit removed from the reality of life with Covid 19. We need to 

remember that we still need to follow directions from the Chief Health Officer. 

Currently the directions are if you cannot safely social distance inside or out then 

you must wear a mask.  If you are travelling in a vehicle with people outside your 

family group, then you must wear a mask. Masks are required to be worn when 

entering shopping centres, clubs etc. 

Masks are required as a condition of entry to most places. 

NO MASK NO ENTRY – IF IN DOUBT WEAR A MASK 


